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Camp Utility Vehicle 
A Project of $15,000 

 
The most visible member of our service fleet at camp is our camp utility vehicle. An older John 
Deere Gator, this is the vehicle that is used nearly every weekend, and in support of every event, 
project, and activity. It has hauled Gaga ball pits, transported injured scouts and VIPs, delivered 
food and drink to activity areas, moved construction supplies, and so much more. Because of its 
high usage, our beloved Gator is nearing the end of its life as the primary service vehicle at camp. 
 
We are asking for your support in securing and purchasing a new camp utility vehicle. This needs to 
be a vehicle that will last us at least ten years, and be able to support all the activities our Gator has 
in the past. It also has to follow strict guidelines on safety. We are looking at either a new John 
Deere Gator, or a Polaris Ranger for this new vehicle. 
 
To fully live up to its predecessor, we need a vehicle that has a windshield and roof, can seat at least 
two passengers, and is able to tow small trailers and equipment. 
 
Supporting this project means that you are responsible for helping us purchase the most visible 
vehicle at camp, significantly improving our ability to do maintenance work, event and rental 
support, camp tours, and so much more. You will be recognized with your name and/or organization 
logo prominently featured on our camp website (https://gamehavenbsa.org/camp) for two years. 
You or your organization can also choose to be recognized with a large “provided by” decal affixed 
to the new vehicle in a prominent location, where it will be seen by many campers and by our 
volunteer corps of community members in maintenance and outdoor recreation fields. 
 
We are looking for support via a gift of $15,000, or via the donation of a new or lightly used camp 
utility vehicle. While we appreciate and will look at all offered donations, new capital items such as 
a utility vehicle need to last at least ten years under heavy usage. Therefore, we may have to decline 
donations of well-used equipment on a case-by-case basis. The safety of our staff and campers is 
of upmost importance to us here on the Gamehaven Scout Camp team! 
 
Thank you for considering supporting Gamehaven Scout Camp! 

https://gamehavenbsa.org/camp

